
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Enjoy your Summer Vacation” 



We look forward to seeing everyone on the first day of 
school, Monday, August 21 st, 2017! 

 

 

http://www.reagan.cusd.com/
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mailto:kaceygibson@cusd.com

